RE: June 30, 2020 Board Meeting

Cheryl Knapp <cknapp@bell | 2 © = ™
To Janene Wohlers 12:22 PM

® You forwarded this message on 6/29/2020 12:36 PM.
This message is part of a tracked conversation. Click here to find all related
messages or to open the original flagged message.

Good morning.
The agenda stated you want our comments via email.

Regarding Agenda ltem #3, on behalf of Whittlesea Blue Cab, Henderson Taxi and
Virgin Valley we support extension of the zone rate system. The collection of real
time data and painstaking time spent by all involved to reach a fair and honest
price for each zone has proven worthwhile and the cost transparency a true
benefit to the riding public.
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